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Mr. John N, Sampson June 2, 1999
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN., 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This will confirm your reception of KROX RADIO in Crookston, Mn. on
May 26, 1999 We indeed did have the announcements, baseball game and other
items that you heard around 4:15 PM that day.

It was good to hear from you and Thanks for Listening,

Best Regards,
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Frank Fée i

General Manager

. « Box 620 * Crookston, MN 56716
(218) 281-1140 » Fax (218) 281-5036



